
 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

Friday 2nd December 3-5pm  Nearly New Sale Upper School 

Dining Hall 

Wednesday 7th December 7pm Christingle Service Mossley Hill 

Church 

Thursday 8th December 7pm Christingle Service Mossley Hill 

Church 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 TBC Valentine’s Disco TBC 

Saturday 18th March 2023 TBC LC Bake Off TBC 

Saturday 24th June 2023 TBC LC Food Festival TBC 

Dates For Your Diary 

Raffle Prizes 

We are kindly requesting raffle prizes for the Christingle events. If you have 

anything you would like to donate, or run a business that could donate a 

prize, we would be so grateful. Any businesses that donate a prize will be 

mentioned in the newsletter next week. Please hand any prizes to the Prep 

reception, or contact us via the email address below. 

Please bring cash to our events, as we often have no access to a card machine. 
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Nearly New Sale 

Thank you to everyone who helped in any way with our nearly new sale 

today. This will be our final nearly new sale before our official Nearly New 

Shop opens. We hope to have more details to share with you all very soon.  



 

Wednesday 7th December 

Mossley Hill Church 6pm 

Christingle Café and Raffle Tickets 

Thursday 8th December 

Mossley Hill Church 6pm 

Christingle Café and Raffle Tickets 

Volunteers Required 

You can contact Amara or the PTA team via email at 
pta@liverpoolcollege.org.uk. 

Have a lovely weekend,  *The PTA Team * 2/3 

Christmas Market 

Our Christmas Market last Saturday was an 

amazing success. The smiles and laughter that 

filled the MV really got us all into the Christmas 

spirit. We would like to say a HUGE thank you to 

everyone who helped make it such a special 

event. We also want to express our eternal 

gratitude to Father Christmas, who took some 

time out of his busy schedule to join us for the 

day. We also have to say how proud and amazed 

we were at the LC Preplings Choir, who filled us 

all with a bit of Christmas magic. We hope you 

managed to get lots of Christmas shopping done 

with our wonderful vendors and we helped to 

kick off the festive period! 
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